MINUTES OF THE COMMITTEE MEETING ON WEDNESDAY 26th JAN
Via 200M

The meeting was opened by the new Chairman Steve Shirley at 1910hrs with

following members tuned in{from now on Com, members will be refered to

by Christian names,Ron. Steve(h) Trevor, Don,Reg Brian Dave Kirk and Mike.
Steve welcomed members to this the first Zoom meeting and asked

we don't all talk at once (Ha) he then handed the meeting to Mike the Sec, who

stated the last meeting minutes were discussed on Friday night before the AG M

therefor there would be no matters arising, so , Mike has made up an agenda

for this meeting. The first item is the Treasurers Report.

Treasurers Report

Trevor gave a rundown on the balance sheet he produced in the last "Flashpoint”
which was accepted by Steve(h) seconded be Reg W A | F.

Trevor stated that the Memorial Fund stands at aprox, £25.000k.

Flashpoint editors report.

Reg started by thanking Steve (h) for his help in producing the magazine, with the
amount of paperwork he has received he is hoping to produce three magazines
this year.

Trevor said he would be sending "Flashpoint" to W O Dave Price at

The Fire Service College at Moreton in Marsh Glos, which might generate new
members.

A O B.

As Dave Kirk the Web Master was sitting in on this meeting it was proposed by
Mike that Dave become a member of the Committee, this was seconded by
Trevor W AT F.

- Membership Secretarys Report

Brian after finally pressing the right buttons and joining us he gave his relport by
stating 411 members at the moment with 2 potential members paperwok being
processed. h

A O B continued

Steve.: asked Trevor for a list of RAF Stns, he sends "Flashpoint to Trevor said he
would do this he added he was having trouble with his computer and he was

going through his Wif'§ 1.Pad, he was also asked about the cost of producing the
magazine.

2021 A G M and Reunion. A Few points was raised.

No 1 The organiser to stay longer on the Sunday.

No2 The heating was non existant on Sunday, was it U/S or what?.
No3 The food was cold on Sunday.

These items raised are being looked into by Mike and Sarah of SF Events. Also
a complaint from Reg about his smelly room.



